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W. R. Westbrook 
Captain of Police 
Personnel Bureau 

December 12, 1963 

Mr. J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 

Subject: Jack Ruby Case 

Sir: 

It was revealed to this investigator by Captain O. A. Jones that two 
Traffic Officers were on the visiting list of Jack Ruby. This list 
is on record at the City Hall. 

This Investigator interviewed Officer T. M. Hanson and he stated that 
he did not know why his name would have been placed on the list. he 
stated that be is well acquainted with Ruby, but not any more so than 
many businessmen in or near Main and Akard Streets. 

This Investigator interviewed Officer W. E. Barnett and he also ex-
pressed surprise at being on the visiting list. He also was ac-
quainted with Ruby, but no more so than any other businessman in or 
near Commerce and Akard Streets. 

Officer Hanson and Barnett were off duty when Oswald was shot. 
Neither Officer came in or near the City Hall  on that day. 

Respect 	y submitted, 
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